
Making Disciples through Prayer, Faith Formation and Service 

September 15, 2024 

Celebration of the Holy Eucharist 

Weekday-Monday through Friday 9:00 AM 

Saturday 5:00PM 

Sunday-8:00 AM, 10:00AM and 12 Noon 

Confessions 

Saturday-4:00-4:45 PM in the church or by appointment 

 
St. Margaret of Scotland Parish Center 

81 College Road 
Selden, NY  11784 

631-732-3131 
 

Msgr. Robert Batule, Pastor 
X 111 

 
      Rev. Patrick Abu-Bonsra, Parochial Vicar 

X116 pabubonsra@saintmargaret.com 
 

Deacons 
Deacon. Ed Hayes – Retired 

Deacon William Kogler – Retired 
Deacon Biagio Muratore – Retired 

 
Parish Center Office 

     Receptionist x0 
 

Karen Norris, Administrative Assistant 
  x118 knorris@saintmargaret.com 

 
Faith Formation Office 

Jackie Mirenda, Coordinator 
x131 jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

 
Music Ministry 

Dr. Daniel Crews, Director 
x117 dcrews@saintmargaret.com 

 
Parish Outreach 

x119 outreach@saintmargaret.com 
 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal 

Patchogue, NY  631-475-0422 
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Living Stewardship ~ Pillar of Service: As we hear in the 
second reading today, show others your faith through your 
works. 

General Intercession: For all caretakers, that the Lord may 
give them the strength to care for those they look after. We 
pray to the Lord... 

Time, Talent & Treasure 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask 
them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly 
envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of the 
parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates will be 
set over the telephone. 
BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  
FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Call for appointment - x131. 
PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Wed, Thurs. ~ 10 am –2 pm.  Call for appointment -  x119. 

For the week of  
September 15th 

2024 

Altar Bread & 
Wine in Memory  

of  
 

Karen Norris 

Reading for Next Sunday  

Twenty Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading… ……...…Wis 2:12, 17-20 

Second Reading.……….…...Jas 3: 16-4:3 

Gospel………………….......Mk 9: 30-37 

 Masses for the Week 
 

Monday, September 16
th

 

Patrick Forte 
 

Tuesday, September 17th
 

Pat & John Fiscina 
 

Wednesday, September 18th
 

Michele LoGrande Bongiorno 
 

Thursday, September 19th
 

Spec. Intention Leonard & Caitlin Giambalvo 
 

Friday, September 20th
 

Artie Massett 
 

Saturday, September 21
st 

5pm 

Margaret Loughran 
 

Sunday, September 22nd 

8am  

For All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 

10am 

Jeanine & John Stewart 

12pm 

Peter & Gina Lombardi 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who 
are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and then remove 
them unless told otherwise. Please note-due to privacy 

issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering 
from chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Marilyn Vacchio, Joseph 
Dulovic, Joseph Laria, Terry Persina, Lauren 
Esposito, Sebastian Williams, Estelle 
Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, Jillian Brown, 
Virginia Butler, Robert J. Heege, Eric Cohen, 
Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, Steven 
Vacchio, Laura Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, Sal 
Restivo, Joseph Kiely, Sharon & Ray Klyn, 
Warne Family, Michael C. Liotta, Anne Logan, 
Christine Mc Cusker, Dominic Percoco, Laura 
Positano, De Santis Family, Patricia Wowk, 
Gerry Roucoulet, Natasha Roucoulet, John 
Roucoulet, John Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Marie 
& Tony Caruana, Veronica Sheridan Cox, 
Wendiann & Nicholas Alfieri, James & 
Catherine Reynolds, Jennifer, Elizabeth 
Robitaille, Melanie Seibel, Christina Muller, 
Dina Rajotte, Valarie and Victor Aurigue, Diana 
Lyons, James DeVivo, Logan Baar, Fred 
Detweiler, Babies Aubrey & Grayson, Linda 
Pennisi, Joseph Benevento, Jennifer Colon, Peter 
Rodrigues, Jessica Shaffer, Melissa Kitching, 
Brooklyn Gonzalez, Nicolette Laccesaglia, 
Robert Coffey, Lou D’Ambrosio, Angela 
Discepola, Jack Muller, Theresa McGuire, 
Christine Rosado, Frank De Angelo, The Fais 
Family 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you.  

September 7/8  
 

                                                           Stewardship                       Envelopes  

Collected at Mass                    $7,586.00………..…….163 
Mailed Envelopes                    $7,72700………….…... 81 
  

Total Collection       $15,313.00 

Parish Office  
Monday  Through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00pm  Friday 9am-1pm 

(631) 732-3131 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 
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At the mid-point of this month, I want to comment briefly at the start on some things that have already  
transpired and a few things yet to happen. 
 

In the first week of this month (on September 4th), we had a Holy Hour followed by a meeting with extraordi-
nary ministers and lectors. I thank those who made the time to be with us, but even more importantly were 
with Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament. There were also a few who were not extraordinary ministers or lectors 
who prayed to our Eucharistic King. This is encouraging to see. As always, all parishioners are invited to any 
Holy Hour – no matter when it is held. On that point, I remind all that the Blessed Sacrament is exposed on 
Saturday afternoons from 4:00 until 4:45 PM. Make some time to be with the Lord if only for a brief visit. 
 

We had two nights of formation this past week for our catechists. On the first night, Fr. Matt Browne spoke on 
the topic of the Eucharist and Mission. On the second night, Msgr. Batule covered points like the spirituality 
of the catechist, the document called Catechesi Tradendae, and the Catechism of the Catholic Church. 
 

On both of these occasions, we asked those who are extraordinary ministers, lectors and catechists – those who 
were not with us for the principal Mass on the Solemnity of Corpus Christi (on June 2nd) – to renew their com-
mitment orally and publicly. There are still some who have not done this and we will be following up in this 
area. 
 

We started the catechetical year with meetings for parents in the church during which time we distributed  
copies of the Catechism for home use and for use at Twenty Minutes on Sunday mornings. 
 

We have been following up with families who have children in Faith Formation regarding the financial  
support of Saint Margaret. As I have indicated in previous columns, much, much work needs to be done in this 
regard so that there is adequate income for us to meet all of our responsibilities. This cannot be minimized and 
it deserves a fair hearing from all parishioners. But as I indicated the last time, we will hear more about this in 
an address from the Pastor a few weeks from now. 
 

The long-awaited Parish Mission takes place this weekend. I trust this will be a good opportunity for parish-
ioners to be renewed in their relationship with the Lord and lead to some good resolutions. 
 

As we make our way to the end of the month of September, let me point out that the following month,  
October, has Sundays which call attention to the importance of the sanctity of human life and the mission of 
the Church to proclaim the gift of salvation in and through the person of Christ. In future columns, I will com-
ment on these matters. For now, I just point out that these matters loom on the horizon. 

In the future, weeks from now really, we will have a new Saturday morning Mass in our schedule. The starting 
date is November 2nd which also happens to be All Souls Day. I note the time of the Saturday morning Mass: it 
is 8:30 AM. But again, we have time before the new Mass is inaugurated in our schedule. 
 

I remind all parishioners, especially volunteers or those offering goods of one kind or another to Parish  
Outreach, that items are not to be left at the front door of the pastoral center building. This presents a liability 
issue and it is not the proper way to make donations anyway. Only bring items when the pastoral center is 
open and only when the goods you are dropping off can be received in person. 

 

We can use additional ushers at our weekend Masses. We recently had a problem at one weekend Mass where 
there weren’t any ushers present at all. 
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Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament 

For your personal adoration  
and prayers, 

Saturday Afternoons 

4:00-4:45PM ~ In the Church  

Adoration is the highest act of  
worship. By sitting quietly before His 

presence in the Blessed Sacrament, we 
offer to God what is most personal and 
pleasing – our time and our hearts. This 
allows our gracious God to draw us lov-

ingly to Himself. By joining our adoration 
to prayer and praise, we celebrate that we 

are the Body of Christ. Come  
experience the beauty of this holy  

exchange heart to heart. 

 

Wedding Banns 
Banns III: 

Caroline J. Shank, Sts. Philip & James and  
John N. Muller, St. Margaret of Scotland 

St. Margaret’s  
Spousal Bereavement 

Both individual and group bereave-
ment counseling services are available 

for those who are mourning the loss of their  
husband or wife. All confidential sessions are held on 

a weekly basis and participants need not be  
St Margaret’s parishioners. For more information 

please contact  
Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053 

 

The church is open at 8:30 AM  
Monday through Friday.  

 

We encourage parishioners and  
other church-goers to come early for 

Mass.  The recitation of the  
rosary is encouraged among those  

so inclined. 

Hands Needed! 
Our Music Ministry is in need of someone to as-
sist in placing the words on our screen during 
Mass. All that is required is clicking the next screen with one 
button.  

Please see Dan, our Music Minister, after Mass or call 631-
732-3131 x117.   Prayerfully Consider 

Bible Study Group 

Beginning Wednesday, October 2
nd

 

Bible Study group meets every Wednesday 
from 10am to 11am in the parish center.   

Deacon Ed Hayes will be the facilitator.  
              Please bring your Bible.   

I call attention to the bulletin boards in the church which have a fair amount of good material for quick reading 
and staying up to date on matters Catholic. Stop by and read the pieces there. 
 

The last few years, we have had an opening of the new Mass Book for the coming calendar year. It has been on 
a Monday in mid to late October. We have already opened the 2025 Mass Book. But we will still have a day 
whereby parishioners can arrange for multiple Mass intentions at one time, especially for deceased relatives. 
That day will be October 21st. It will commence at 9:00 AM in the pastoral center building. 
 

Until the next time. 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor 
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St. Margaret of Scotland Parish Mission 
September 14 / 15 ~ at all Masses 

Al Barbarino is a Lay Franciscan with the Franciscan Friars of the Renewal, (The Late  
Fr. Benedict Groeschel’s Community) and is a member of the Knights of Columbus. 

Throughout the years in this apostolate, he has recorded CDs/Videos and traveled around the world. He speaks 
on our faith in a most practical, everyday level. Through all the support of his recordings, he helps the Francis-

cans at their homeless shelters, Croatian Relief (International Outreach) and the poor, wherever he sings. 

Al has worked in the NYC prisons for incarcerated youth as a counselor.  
He has many stories to share!    His recordings will be available. 

Guest Speaker ~ Al Barbarino 
“We Are the Church-the True Presence 

Eucharistic Miracles” 

Catholic High School Open House Schedule 
Sunday, Sept. 22 - 2:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. - St. Mary's College Preparatory High School 
 

Saturday, Sept. 28 - 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. - St. Anthony's High School 
 

Saturday, Oct. 5 - 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. - Chaminade High School 
 

Saturday, Oct. 5 - 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. - Kellenberg Memorial Hih School 
 

Saturday, Oct. 5 - 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. - Sacred Heart Academy 
 

Sunday, Oct. 6 - 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. - St. John the Baptist Diocesan High School 
 

Sunday, Oct. 6 - 1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. - St. Dominic High School 
 

Saturday, Oct. 19 - 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. - Holy Trinity Diocesan High School 
 
For more information go to CHSEE.ORG 

Schedule ~ 20 Minutes with the Pastor/Director 

Sundays @ 9:30 AM 

September 22nd – Levels 4, 5 & 6 

September 29th – Levels 7 & 8 

October 6th – Level 8 

October 13th – Levels 1, 2, & 3 

October 20th – Levels 4, 5, & 6 

October 27th – Levels 7 

 

Blessing of the  

Animals 
October 4th at 4PM 

(animals must be leashed  

or in carrier) 

Meet by the Mary Shrine 
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Parish Social Ministry 

Food Pantry Needs ~ We are in need of  

SOUP, CRACKERS, JELLY, COOKIES, BAR SOAP, TOOTHPASTE  
 

Please bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during 
office hours or bring to the box in the rear of the church. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE ITEMS BY THE LOCKED FRONT DOORS  
OF EITHER BUILDING. Thank you! 

Wash Up Kits 
Please continue to donate travel size soaps, shampoo, wash cloths, and quart size plastic bags for 

wash up kits.  These kits will be donated to  
LI Cares Military Appreciation Tuesdays Program.   

This program provides veterans with essential items like food, personal care products,  
household supplies and more. 

HOLY SEPULCHRE CEMETERY 
3442 ROUTE 112 

CORAM, NY 11727 
(631) 732-3460 

QUEEN OF ALL SAINTS CEMETERY 
115 WHEELER ROAD 

CENTRAL ISLIP, NY 11722 
(631) 234-8297 

CEMETERY OF THE HOLY ROOD 
111 OLD COUNTRY ROAD 

WESTBURY, NY 11590 
(516) 334-7990 

QUEEN OF PEACE CEMETERY 
321 JERICHO TURNPIKE 

OLD WESTBURY, NY 11568 
(516) 434-2439 

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES  
OF LONG ISLAND 

Serving the Catholic community across  
Long Island since 1856  

WE ARE HIRING 

JOIN OUR TEAM 

Full-Time / Part-Time Office  

(Sales & Service) 

and Field Positions 

See Career Opportunities  

On www.CCLongIsland.org 

Multiple Locations 
Please submit resume to 

employment@CCLongIsland.org 

 

OUR CEMETERY LOCATIONS 

 

L. I. Women’s  
Retreat Ministry 

Breathing Underwater-A Journey of Hope  

 

 

 

You are invited to our annual retreat at  

St. Joseph Villa in Hampton Bays 

October 11,12 & 13th. 

Our guest speaker is Eileen Benthal.  
She is an author, speaker , worship leader and 

coordinator for Magnificat Ministry 
Suffolk Country Chapter. 

To hold reservation and for information call  

Yvonne Bracone ~ 631-398-4046 

Nina McGee ~ 516-449-6197 

Cost is $260 for single room and 5 meals.  
$150 for commuters. 

Reservations are limited.  
Please call as soon as possible. 


